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March, 1995

To: Sona Hamalian
From: Mihran Agbabian

1. Thank you for your memo in which you ask us who would attend the events at
Echmiadzin, in response to Bishop Vicken’s inquiry. Elizabeth and I and Savey Tufenkian
will be from the US (Ralph is not coming). We should be in the AUA list. The others
could be from Yerevan, I would leave it to you and Michael to select the other nine
persons. Hermine Janoyan and Gigi Bilemjian (Flora's daughter) are also coming, but I
understand they are in the Western diocese list, so is Vartkes Barsam who is arriving next
week.

2. Regarding the Erebouni English instruction courses, I have more information. I have
talked to George Dunaians who is in the committee here for the Nursing College. Rita's
January letter to Alina is out of date. However, George would like to know the following:
(1) Could we ask Alina and Nara to join the first group of 40 who start the English
lessons in April (2) we should not eliminate offhand the second group that would start in
September. George wants to have a budget for the April and the September groups
separately. He will then tell us if they have a budget to support one (the April group) or
two (April and September groups). Of course, this is the budget side of the question. The
instruction side should be coordinated with Atken to see if it is feasible and how it will be
handled.
The reason why we are asking if Alina and Nara should join the first group in April is that
no matter how fast we move in their case they cannot possibly come to US in June or July
having mastered the English language in less than two months. It is just as well that they
go through a regular program.

3. Re Dr. Grigor Avakian’s proposed lecture. I consider the topic more appropriate for a
monograph than a lecture. If the lecture is for an Armenian audience, don’t all Armenians
study the geography, population, general events of the last 75 years? I think all this is
more appropriate for a monograph. As to the last item in his outline, would he like to give
a talk on Armenia-Diaspora relations? Is he an authority on this subject? Has he ever been
in touch with the Diaspora or visited them anywhere? Will he lecture in Armenian or
English? Who is the targeted audience?

4. Re the aspirants who attended the YSU course. If they were regular attendees and
Frank and Greg attest to it, then I would suggest that they receive 50% of the stipends
received by the docents. A one time payment is OK. Please send me an account of the
expenses for that course. As to the “comments” by the students, was it only a one line
single comment? T would like to have Greg's and Franks’s comments also.

Let me hear from you again. Best regards, / /
Mihran '// () et



